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To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

IESO Engagement
Sonja Teichert; Eve Wyatt 
Comments regarding the phase out of Ontario's gas powered plants 

Hello, 

My name is Skylar Franke and I'm the Executive Director at the London Environmental Network, an 
environmental nonprofit with a mission to make London one of the greenest and most resilient cities in Canada.  

At the last meeting of our board of directors, we determined that it is essential for London to meet our emission 
reduction targets for a complete phase-out of gas by 2030 with a supply mix approach of new resources, in 
response to 27 city council resolutions calling for the gas plant phase-out. We also support the actions listed 
in Clean Air Alliance's communications to the IESO from May 19th 2021. 

We request the IESO to come out with a strategy, timeline and budget to ensure this is completed. 

Thanks for your time and looking forward to the rescheduled webinar. 

Keep well, 

Skylar Franke (she/her) 

Executive Director, London Environmental Network 
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